
From: Betty Torres <Betty.Torres2@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 7:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: CFD-Donations  
  
Good Morning Steve and Reshma, 
  
CFD will be receiving approximately 4600 bags of popcorn that will be distributed to all of the firehouse 

today. This donation comes from Double Good Popcorn Company.  
  
Stay well, 
  
Betty 
  
Betty M. Torres 

Assistant to Aaron DeCamp, General Counsel 
Chicago Fire Department  
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